April Drama News 
I hope everyone is enjoying a relaxing Spring Break.  I wanted to send this out a little early since we have so much happening so quickly.  Lots of information below!
· The Oakton Improvables will be having their spring comedy show on Friday, April 6th in the Auditorium at 7:00pm.  This is a free event and all are welcome.
· We are well underway in the construction and rehearsals of Titanic the musical (May 3-5 & 11,12). Please note that our tickets website will be open for ticket purchases on the following dates:
· Monday April 2nd: iTickets site will be open for our SUPERPASS/BOX SEAT members
· Monday, April 9th: iTickets site will be open for our  Cast, Crew and PIT as well as Orchestra and Balcony Donors    Special codes will be needed for these purchases (additional information to follow). 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Sales will be open to the public Monday, April 16th  (No code needed)
· Tickets will be $15.00 each
Please note that all seats will be ASSIGNED for these shows through a self-select process at the time of your check out so you will want to plan ahead for evenings and number of tickets you will need.  Also – we have double cast our female leads for each weekend, so if there is an actress you are hoping to see, please plan accordingly.   All information can be found currently on our website www.oaktondrama.org and on April 2nd on iTickets.com
· Speaking of the musical – we are still looking for advertisements for our program. If you have a business you would like to buy advertising space for, please email me and I’ll send you our rate card information.  Ads are due to Mrs. Gelinas by April 16th.
· ALSO speaking of the musical – look for an email from Cyndi Branciforte on how you can help during the run of our shows.  For the first time we are doing TWO weekends – so there are lots of “hands on deck” needed.  (We’ll provide life vests)
· If your student (junior/senior) is being inducted into the Thespian Honor Society this year, they need to turn in their paperwork and $35.00 check made to OHS by Friday, April 13th.  
· The KT Smith Scholarship is now accepting applications until Friday, May 4th.  This is a $1,000 Award for a graduating senior and requires a supplement of creative writing, journalism, performance or technical theatre.  Paperwork can be found on our website on the “graduating thespians” page or in the drama room.
· There have been some adjustments to our end of year department dates due to construction in the building and the need to share space with others.  The FINAL Improvables show of the year will be on Friday, May 18th in the auditorium at 7:00.   Our seniors “Just Desserts” will be the evening of Friday, June 1st in the auditorium.  
· Also, our Booster board will be looking for replacements for our Treasurer and Secretary positions.  If you are interested, please email our President Cyndi Branciforte happyx3@verizon.net with questions.  We are so thankful to Melissa McDaniel and Laura Shepherd for all of the time and dedication to our program. (And for sharing their kids with me)

Looking forward to setting sail with you soon.

Vanessa Gelinas                                                                                  vlgelinas@fcps.edu

